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Mosdell Pama & Cox  

6 High street,Plettenberg Bay and 15 Tide street, Knysna. 

Reference : Perino Pama 

YOUR PRIVACY IS IMPORTANT TO US 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

As you may be aware, the Protection of Personal Information Act, 4 of 2013 

(“POPIA”) took effect on 30 June 2020 and since 1 July 2021, businesses in South 

Africa that process personal information are required to be fully compliant with 

POPIA. 

 

We wanted to make use of this opportunity to inform you that we are compliant 

with POPIA and take your privacy and the protection of your personal information 

very seriously. 

 

Mosdell Pama and Cox is committed to effectively managing personal 

information in accordance with POPIA and views this as essential to maintaining 

confidence between our firm and those individuals and entities who we engage 

with. 

 

Please feel free to read our Privacy Policy, accessible at www.mpc.law.za. This 

will provide more detail regarding our privacy practices and commitments. 

 

If you have any further questions relating to this notification, the processing of 

your personal information by us, or require any assistance or guidance pertaining 

to POPIA compliance for your own business, please transmit your query to 

ppama@mpc.law.za or telephone: P Pama at 044-533 1101. 

 

As part of our existing valued client database, we will continue to send 

communications to you from time to time. Should you at any time elect to no 

longer receive these, please send us an e-mail to the address mentioned above. 
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